
 

  

NEWS RELEASE 
NCDSB Welcomes New Board of Trustees 
November 29, 2018:  
 
The Northeastern Catholic District School Board community is pleased to welcome 
the incoming Board of Trustees, beginning their four year term at the upcoming 
inaugural meeting scheduled to take place on December 7, 2018.   
 
The NCDSB is fortunate to have nine dedicated elected officials representing the 
communities across our Catholic district school board, working together to 
improve outcomes for our students and staff. 
    
 Denis Lincez  Kapuskasing 
 Elizabeth King Cochrane / Matheson / Iroquois Falls 
 Steve Malciw  Kirkland Lake / Englehart 
 Richard Brassard Kirkland Lake / Englehart 
 Martin Drainville New Liskeard / Haileybury / Cobalt 
 Colleen Landers Timmins / Moosonee 
 Ron MacInnis  Timmins / Moosonee 
 Fred Salvador Timmins / Moosonee 
 Glenn Sheculski Timmins / Moosonee 
 
Tricia Stefanic Weltz, Director of Education, commented “I would like to welcome 
all returning and newly elected Trustees to our Board.   I look forward to working 
closely with each of them to enhance Catholic Education in Northeastern Ontario.  
Together, we will dedicate our time and efforts toward stewardship, excellence, 
and learning as we strive to achieve our vision of faithful and thoughtful learners, 
working together to transform the world.”     
 
Northeastern Catholic District School Board is made up of twelve elementary 
schools and one secondary school; including our Alternative & Continuing 
Catholic Education Support Services Centre (ACCESS).   
 

Catholic Education Makes the Difference! 
 

For more information, please contact: Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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